
From: Christopher Tyler   
Sent: 09 June 2023 08:02 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: Planning <planning@uttlesford.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2023/0018- LPA Consultation Response 
 

Dear Major Case Work Team, 
 
S62A/2023/0018 - Land East Of Pines Hill, Stansted 
 
 
Please find the attached the LPA’s consultation response in regards to the above 
Section 62a application.  Also included are a number of additional documents 
highlighted in the letter, these include: 
 

• Committee report, 

• Committee late list, 

• Applicants rebuttal letter. 
 
 
Please let me know if you have any further questions 
 
 

Kind Regards 

Chris Tyler  
Senior Planning Officer  

Uttlesford District Council 
Council Offices 
London Road 
Saffron Walden 
Essex CB11 4ER 
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